
The PMS team is excited to announce two new programs for our students and families.  
 
We have partnered with Vassar College to provide our students with after school tutoring. It is 
open to all middle school students at no cost. If your child would like to participate, please fill out 
the Google form linked ​HERE​. If you need additional information, please contact Mrs. Mitchell, 
smitchel@poughkeepsieschools.org​.  
 

 
 
The second program is our Mentoring Program offered through our Emotional Support Team. 
This is a voluntary program where students can participate in group and one on one meetings to 
assist them in becoming a well rounded student. The program focuses on how our decisions 
determine our outcomes and provides students with the strategies needed to navigate the many 
life choices they will make. All PMS students should have received an email invitation to the 
Google Classroom.  

● If you are interested in participating in the PMS Mentoring Program, 6th graders with the 
last name beginning A-O as well as ALL 8th grade students should contact Mr. Pope, 
mpope@poughkeepsieschools.org​.  

● All 6th grade students with the last name starting P-Z, in addition to all 7th grade 
students should contact Mr. Neil, ​jneil@poughkeepsieschools.org​.  

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOYa4nHIOHOhEnkHixL1I8GKCuuJ7hJ5UVmJvIfPbSrjywpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:smitchel@poughkeepsieschools.org
mailto:mpope@poughkeepsieschools.org
mailto:jneil@poughkeepsieschools.org

